
Stephanie Hiatt <stephanie.hiatt@svn.com>

915 S. Spring Garden Avenue 

Jim Ailes <Ailesj@deland.org> Fri, Apr 9, 2021 at 11:43 AM
To: Stephanie Hiatt <stephanie.hiatt@svn.com>, Rick Werbiskis <werbiskisr@deland.org>
Cc: "Trost, John" <john.trost@svn.com>

Stephanie,

 

The city has water available on both the east and west side of the property. Sewer is available only on the east side of the property and would require a lift station to
connect to the large force main. Reclaim is not available in this area.

 

Have a nice weekend.

 

James V. Ailes

City of DeLand

Deputy Public Services / Utilities Director

1101 S. Amelia Ave.

DeLand, Fl. 32724

386-626-7250

[Quoted text hidden]

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this electronic message is legally privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any
dissemination of this e-mail or any of its attachments or components may constitute a violation of Florida Statute 119. If you have received this e-mail in error, immediately destroy the document, and please contact the sender. Please note that Florida has a broad
public records law, and that all correspondence with us via email may be subject to disclosure.
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